
                  
       

 

22
nd

 March 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Please remember it is non-uniform day 
tomorrow in aid of Cancer Awareness. 
 
Children need to come to school in 
sporty clothes with a voluntary 
suggested donation of 50p per child or 
£1 per family. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 

Mr Forber 

Executive Headteacher 


